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PE Kit   

 Trainers for outdoor sport   

 Navy or grey shorts   

 White T Shirt with round neck   

 Plain black/navy sweatshirt and 

jogging bottoms   

For safety reasons the only item of 

jewellery that may be worn is a watch.   

Everything should be clearly marked 

with your child’s name. 

 
Celebrations at St Catherine's 

Super Citizens and Branches of Love 
 
Skyla          Kiyara 
Daisy          Amelia T 
Theo          Scarlett 
Malachy   Amelia 

Kieran       Aimee     

Message from Mrs Fearn: 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We have had another wet but fun week 

at St Catherine’s. The children have 

made the most of their playtimes when 

it has been dry.  

Thank you to the parent/carers of Ash 

class who came along to join us for the 

Forest School session. It was wonderful to 

have you with us today. There was lots 
of laughter.  

Thank you to everyone who attended 

the parents evenings sessions this week, 

it was great to celebrate the learning of 

the children, we are very proud of them.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

P Fearn 

World Book Day 7th March 

Your child is invited to dress up as a 

word to celebrate World Book Day this 

year.  

We would also like them to bring in their 

favourite book to share with the class. 

Book Swap Boxes 

Please have a look at home and see if 

you have any books that your child has 

grown out of. We would be very grateful 

if you would bring them in and put them 

in the book boxes outside the library. 
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What’s on? 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day 

Friday 8th March – Yrs 3 & 4 Freshwater 
Dance Festival 

Friday 8th March – Sycamore Class Forest 

School – Parents Session 2pm – 3pm 

Friday 15th March – Hazel Class Forest 

School – Parents Session 2pm – 3pm 

Friday 22nd March – Maple Class Forest 

School – Parents Session 2pm – 3pm 

Wednesday 27th March – Oak Class 

Parent’s Assembly 2.30pm 

29th March – 12th April Easter Holidays 

 

Kids Corner: 

Mrs Derrien and Hazel Class have 

produced fantastic stories this week. 

They have used a picture as their 

stimulus for their writing and the 

stories varied from spooky forests to 

mysterious houses. 

 

 

 

Ash Class Forest School Session: 

      
  

Ash Class were so pleased to welcome their parents to a special Forest School 
Session this afternoon. 

They showed them around our Forest School area and built dens together. 

 

Oscar liked 

writing 

about a 

house, but 

his didn't fly 


